
There will be a VIllage Future Planning meeting held at the Waban Library Center (WLC) 1601 Beacon 
Street on March 29 at 7pm sponsored by the Waban and Newton Highlands Area Councils.  

3 more meeting are scheduled as follows: 
 
Monday April 25 2016 
Tuesday May 31 2016 
Tuesday June 21 2016 
 
all are at the WLC starting 7pm 

The location of this meeting is handicap accessible, and reasonable accommodations will be provided to 
persons requiring assistance. If you need a special accommodation, please contact the city of Newton’s 
ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting: 
jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. For Telecommunications Relay Service, please dial 711. 

 

By City Clerk at 8:47 am, Mar 29, 2016


